



June Newsletter from Milwaukee Society of Plastics Engineers



June News & Updates

Board Election Results

Voting results are in and the following people have been elected to the Milwaukee SPE Board:

Aaron Butterbrodt Matt Bennett Murali Vedula Todd J. Menna, Ph.D.

Aaron Butterbrodt will continue his role as Treasurer and Matt Bennett will continue his role as President. Todd Menna will be our new Councilor replacing Jack Hill.

May 26th Social Night

Thanks to the SPE members and guests who enjoyed a fun Social Night at Champps Americana in Brookfield on May 26th.

Mike Krauski was awarded an "Outstanding Achievement Award" at the event. Well deserved Mike!!



WISN newscaster Stephanie Sutton stole the show as she gave an entertaining discussion of her career as a reporter and current Wisconsin sports teams.

Upcoming Events:

Wed, June 8th 2016 - Joining Plastic Components Techniques and Challenges Session 2 Joining Plastic Components - Techniques and Challenges Session 2 9:00-12:20 Presentation 12:30-1:30 Tour of WCTC Plastics Facility

For more information or to register, contact Jeff Jansen - jeff@madisongroup.com













REGISTER by June 20th

Register, Donate or become a Hole Sponsor, Group Table Reservations and Door Prize Donations - Register by June 20th, 2016. Join Leaders | Play Golf!

There will be course events such as: Longest Drive, Closest to the Pin, Longest Putt, Education Foundation Hole Event and Beat the Pro!

Register HERE!

Forward to a Friend!

milwaukeespe@gmail.com | www.milwaukeespe.org

Milwaukee Society of Plastics Engineers, 17145J West Bluemound Rd PMB13, Brookfield, WI 53005

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider Sent by milwaukeespe@gmail.com in collaboration with



Try it free today